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Dear Parents & Carers,  
 

All at Chertsey Nursery and Children’s Centre would like to wish you all a very Merry 
Christmas and a Happy New Year. 

 
We have had the fullest term here at the Nursery, from welcoming your new little ones to the Nursery, new staff 
joining the team and Ofsted! 

 
We are very proud of the children performing so well in their 
Sing-a-longs, they remembered all the words and actions to show 
off their skills to their families.  It was a joy to watch them. 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
A big thank you is needed to you all as we have raised £175 from the raffle.  All of the 
winners should now have received their prizes.  Thank you once again for making this 
happen. 
 
 
 
 
Thank you for your continued support and we look forward to another full exciting term in the Spring. 

 
Have a fantastic Christmas break. 

 
Anita Cheeseman 

 
Head of School 

 
 
Dates for your Diary’s 
 
Thursday 20th December – Friday 4th January – Nursery Closed for Christmas 
Monday 7th January – Nursery re-opens 
Friday 15th February – INSET day (Nursery Closed) 
Monday 18th – Friday 22nd February – Half Term (Nursery Closed) 
Monday 6th – Monday 22nd April – Easter Holidays (Nursery Closed) 
Tuesday 23rd April – Term begins (Nursery Open) 
Wednesday 24th July – INSET Day (Nursery Closed) 
Last day of Term Tuesday 23rd July 
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Chertsey Children’s Centre upcoming activities! 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 



 

        

 

 


